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Braehead Primary School Newsletter 

Week beginning 25.2.19 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Rotary Quiz 
Well done to the two teams who represented Braehead Primary at the Rotary Quiz on 
Thursday evening. I was so proud of every pupil as were the parents who came along to 
support on the night. Braehead Team A were so close to winning as they missed out by a 
half mark! Congratulations to Kirkfieldbank Primary who were the winners, lovely to see 
another small school receiving the cup.  
 
Bingo Night! 
Anyone still wishing to order tickets for the Bingo Night please do so as soon as possible to 
all us to ensure we have appropriate catering for this event.  
 
Enterprise Challenge 
As part of Lanark Grammar School transition programme our P7 children will be heading to 
the Enterprise Challenge on Thursday to take part in some fun activities and team work 
while getting the opportunity to meet children from other small schools in Lanark Learning 
Community. I am sure they will have a great time.  
 
Lockerbie Manor Meeting 
We have a meeting planned for Wednesday 6 March at 6pm in the school to finalise 
arrangements for our P6/7 residential to Lockerbie. I look forward to seeing you there. If you 
are unable to attend the meeting and your child requires any medication while we are away 
please make contact with me to discuss your child’s medical needs. 
 
Beat the Street 
Mrs Dobb has managed to register a card using her home address despite being advised 
that you had to have a Lanark address to participate – anyone wishing to take part in Beat 
the Street can collect a card from Lanark Swimming Pool. Further information can be found 
at https://beatthestreet.me/lanarkrutherglen - Team Braehead has been registered for 
anyone wishing to join the community team. 
 
As always should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Kind regards, 

 
Elizabeth Steele 
Head Teacher 
 

Braehead Primary School Vision  
In Braehead Primary we encourage a happy, safe, caring environment where everyone is 

motivated and challenged to meet their full potential for lifelong learning. 
 

Our 
School 
Values 

Respectful Happy  Safe Fair Confident Tolerant Positive 
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Dates for the Diary 

27.2.19 After School Club P1-4 

6.3.19 After School Club P5-7 

6.3.19 Lockerbie Parent Meeting 6pm 

7.3.19 Small Schools’ Cross Country P4-7 Lanark Racecourse  

13.3.19 After School Club P5-7 

20.3.19 After School Club P5-7 

27.3.19 Lockerbie Manor P6/7 

29.3.19 Dress Down Day £1 – P1-7 

17.4.19 Parents’ Night 3:30-6:30pm 

18.4.19 P7 Parents invited to hear information from LGS 9:15am 

26.4.19 Dress Down Day £1 – P1-7 

31.5.19 Dress Down Day £1 – P1-7 

20.6.19 Summer Celebration 11am 

Website details: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/sl/braeheadprimary/ 
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